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IMPORTANT! 
Molina Provider News: 

 

Provider Enrollment Regulations *Reminder* 
 

As per Federal and State regulations, providers who service Medicaid members 

are required to enroll in the Florida Medicaid Program. Providers MUST submit 

their claims to Molina with the NPI information as enrolled with the Florida 

Medicaid Agency.  

 

Enrollment application request for Medicaid Provider ID number can be 

submitted via the online Provider Enrollment Wizard listed below: 

https://portal.flmmis.com/Flpublic/Provider_ProviderServices/Provider_Enrollm

ent/Provider_Enrollment_EnrollmentApplication/tabid/67/desktopdefault/+/De

fault.aspx 

 

 

FAILURE TO ADHERE TO THIS NOTICE WILL RESULT IN DENIED CLAIMS. 

 

Thank you for your prompt attention in this matter. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have questions, please contact Molina Healthcare Network Management at: 855-322-4076 

 

Thank you for your continued care to our members! 

Molina Healthcare of Florida 


